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October, 2021  
 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 

We have been notified that our school qualifies to receive federal funds under the Elementary and Secondary 

Education Assistance (ESEA) and the Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA) for the 2021- 2022 school year.  

 

Our school is eligible for the following:  

 

Schoolwide Title I Program: School staff members work with input from parents and community to develop a 

Schoolwide plan, in order to upgrade the entire educational program. Title I eligibility is based on the 

enrollment of students from low-income families.  

 

We look forward to your involvement in school activities and your child’s education. You will receive notices 

and information throughout the school year to keep you informed about the progress of your child and the status 

of the school in making progress toward helping all children meet high academic standards. We also look 

forward to your attendance at school meetings where we will discuss the Title I Schoolwide Program and the 

Title I activities taking place at our school. You will be invited to assist in the development, revision, and 

implementation of our Schoolwide Program Plan.  

 

You are an important partner in our effort to provide the best education possible for our child. Please call the 

school if you have any questions or would like additional information.  
 

Sincerely,  
 

 

Shane Jones 
Principal  

 

 

Donny Smith 
Assistant Principal; Title I Contact  
Southaven High School Donny.Smith@dcsms.org  
662-393-9300  
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TEST COORDINATOR 

Shannon Washington 
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